
 
  

 

 

To the attention of the employer,  

 

 

My patient tells me that you require a medical certificate of good health from him while he is back in 
Quebec following a trip or after completing a period of isolation.  I am unable to issue such a certificate 
under the circumstances.  

 

 

In the current context, we must focus our activities on priority issues.  You and your employee must 
follow public health recommendations.  I will not issue such a certificate.  My colleagues and I simply 
do not have the time to spend on these types of requests.  It's not relevant. It is important to know that if 
your employee does not have any of the symptoms related to COVID-19 (cough, fever/temperature, 
breathing difficulties), no medical certificate is required.  If, on the contrary, he or she does have any of 
these symptoms, he or she will not go to work anyway.  

 

  

Please take note of that. Have a nice day.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dre Stéphanie Demers, 199077 

Dre Marie-Claude Duchesneau, 103102 

Dre Hyjr Meziane, 108378 

Dre Valéry Simard, 100185 
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